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BRENNAX I CENTER FOR JUSTTCE
AT NYU SCHOOL OF LA\u/

DEBORAH GOLDBERG
Deputy Director, Democracy Program
direct line: 212-998-67 48
deborah. goldberg@nyu. edu

January 30" 2001

Ms. Elena Ruth Sassower
Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc.
P.O. Box 69, Gedney Station
White Plains, NY 10605-0069

Re: Sassower v. Commission on Judicial Conduct

Dear Ms. Sassower:

I am writing to inform you that the Brennan Center is declining to submit an amicusbief
in the above-captioned case. As you know, the Center strongly supports the accountability of
judges as well as their independence from improper influences. But we cannot take action that
could be construed as condoning your threatening letter to the state Attorney General. We
believe in maintaining the highest standards of professional conduct, even when we deeply
disagree with our opposition or its counsel.

Sincerely yours,

fltlrt i-I- g+U/,q-r+

Deborah Goldberg 0
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